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Dear committee,  

 

I am absolutely opposed to the repeal of the New South Wales government’s nuclear ban. 
Substantially more investment needs to be made into clean renewable energy, not into technology 
which is actually being reduced now elsewhere around the world. 

 

To this date, countries around the world are stockpiling their radioactive waste as there is still no 
disposal method and be continued and increasing storage of such dangerous material poses an 
enormous risk which should not be Countenance in Australia, when we have a proliferation of 
various renewables which currently are under exploited due to a lack of state and federal 
government policies. There after the countenanced in Australia, when we have a proliferation of 
various renewables which currently are under exploited due to a lack of state and federal 
government policies. A responsible government representing the interests of its people would 
search for a clean solution that also opens up many many thousands of jobs and new industry 
potential for our country. Uranium mining does not do this, and nor does any other form of 
extraction which traditionally has filtered and directed profit into the hands of private, vested 
interests. 


